
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Pastor: 

 

It is my pleasure to recommend the Bergey family to your local church.  During their time at Ambassador 

Baptist College, the Lord laid a firm foundation in their lives for ministry.  Since their departure, it is 

obvious that God has given them a special love for children and a heart to the help in the ministry.  

More and more, I am convinced that the team mentality they have for the ministry is missing and sorely 

needed today.  I pray that God will bless them as they team with others to be a lighthouse of the Gospel 

in South Africa. 

 

God has called the Bergeys to a unique and much needed ministry.  I pray that God will lead you to share 

in their ministry. 

 

Under His Wings, 

 

 
Alton Beal 

President 

 


